Public Relations Report for June 19, 2011
The Public Relations committee did not meet for June as all preparations for the June concerts were complete and there were no pressing issues for the month of June.
However, the following details may be reported since our last board report from May 2011:  
June Concert PR Update:
We managed to get a great advertisement in the Patriot-News “Go!” section the Thursday before the concerts.  We also were listed on PennLive.com as the third best thing to do in Central PA over the weekend.  Furthermore we received a front page “shout out” in Friday’s Patriot-News to come “Croon with the Harrisburg Men’s Chorus.”  Finally, WITF picked us up and made more than five different “shout out” on the radio prior to the concerts.  In all, this was a very successful run with PR for the June concerts.  Many people shared that the business card version of the poster to hand out to friends, etc. was a big hit.  This is something that the committee should continue in the future!
Completed Projects:
The following items have been completed as of this report:

· 25th Anniversary Tri-Fold Brochure – 200 copies (this was included in all programs at the June concerts)
· Secured 1/5 page advertisement in the Patriot-News 2011-12 “Arts & Entertainment” Magazine.  This will include our full 25th anniversary schedule.  It also will allow us to have 20 free online calendar events and get five “pop out” advertisements on their website – the dates to be determined at our choosing.  And finally, it allows us to have a free large print color advertisement for our Christmas Cabaret in December.

Items of Consideration:
· As noted in the Finance Committee report from May 5, 2011, Eric Selvey is exploring professional printing bids with the idea of getting some of the costs down by in-kind donations.  PR needs to be made aware if this means the company identified will be doing all the design/execution of our future posters/postcards, or if this will still be the responsibility of the PR committee and then sent to the printer.  Clarification needs to be made on this point as we move forward in planning and preparations for the 25th anniversary season.
· Please note that my term as chairman of PR and as a board member ends in August 2011.  I will not be seeking re-election to the position.

Respectfully submitted by Kevin Wagner, HMC PR Committee Chair, June 15, 2011.
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